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        Thursday 19th October 2023 

 
Dear Parent & Carers of Year 3 and 4, 
 
Brookland Junior School has been invited to attend and perform at the Festival of Carols 
event in Hoddesdon on Wednesday 13th December 2023 between 11am and 1pm. 
 
We would very much like to attend with a choir of 40 number of pupils.  The school will 
arrange transport as the event is during school time. We will send out further 
information about the actual day closer to the time so if parents would like to go and 
watch their children perform they can. 
 
Rehearsals 
Rehearsals for the choir will be after school on a Monday in the school hall from 3:10pm 
until 4:10pm. Rehearsals will start on Monday 6th November 2023 and the last rehearsal 
will be on Monday 11th December 2023.  
 
How to sign your child up 
If your child would like to be part of the Choir for the Festival of Carols please sign them 
up via Arbor.  Arbor will open at 7pm on Friday 20th December 2023. 
 
Collection after rehearsals 
We will assume that collection after the rehearsals will be the same as the collection lists 
we currently have in school. If this will not be the case, please email 
admin@brooklandjum.herts.sch.uk with details of who will collect your child after 
rehearsals. Please do this once you have signed your child up. Collection will be from the 
school hall doors. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Mrs Greathead 
 

Mrs Greathead 
Music Lead 
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